
To City of Aniak

I wanted to reach out to inform you that we’re starting up a tee ball league. A 

program to give our youth in the community the chance to be active during the summer. 

To also build skills and teamwork. As we begin this program I’m asking for strong 

community support. I’d love to chat about how the City of Aniak can partner along with 

this effort. 

A few ways I’m asking for partnership:

- Potentially shared field usage

- Volunteer work 

- Support with funding, donations, or sponsorship

- Joint community events 

I am seeking donations from other organizations and partnering with the City of Aniak 

will greatly higher our chances of receiving funding from other sources. 

This is a great opportunity to work together to create something lasting and positive for 

the community kids. 

If you need to call me my phone number is 907-201-4125

Respectfully,

Trisha Folz 


